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Senator Polley, Helen asked: 
 
Will the processes for lodging of complaints change?  
 
Answer: 
 
The process for lodging a complaint will not change prior to the transition of the Aged Care 
Complaints Scheme (the Scheme) from the Department of Social Services to the Aged Care 
Commissioner (the Commissioner) on 1 January 2016. No major change is anticipated to the 
process for lodging complaints following the transition.  


